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8 August 2024 - ROMBLON, ROMBLON. Philippine Statistics Authority-Romblon 
Provincial Statistical Office conducted 2024 Provincial Mid-Year Performance Review 
Sessions at Horizon Hotel, Brgy. Lonos, Romblon, Romblon on July 24-25, 2024. 

 

 

 

Through this, employees can revisit their development targets, find knowledge gaps, 
and conduct evaluations to discuss their progress toward goals and performance 
achievements to date. 

PSA Romblon employees highlighted their accomplishments and best practices from 
the first semester of 2024 list of challenges, setbacks, and issues encountered and 
possible actions to be taken for future endeavors.  

During this activity, Engr. Johnny F. Solis, Chief Statistical Specialist, provided the 
employees with feedback on their accomplishments and successes as well as 
beneficial suggestions for any areas where performance might need improvement. 

For further information, please contact the Romblon Provincial Statistical Office with 

contact numbers 0939-876-0734/09213013323 and email address romblon@psa.gov.ph. 

PSA Romblon Conducts 2024 Mid-Year Performance Review Sessions 
 

PSA Romblon staff led by CSS Johnny F. Solis during the Midyear Performance Review Sessions 

at Horizon Hotel, Romblon, Romblon. 
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ENGR. JOHNNY F. SOLIS 
Chief Statistical Specialist 

 

  

 
 


